(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
TERM 3 | MONDAY 30
SEPTEMBER 2019

P-2 ASSEMBLY

In week 8, our Junior Choir and Year 1 & 2 Strings Program students performed at the P-2
assembly.

It was a great treat for our younger students to have two different performances at their
assembly. The young violinists from the strings program are going very well, and are now working
towards a feature performance at this years Celebration event. Our Junior Choir also put on a
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spectacular performance singing the piece Adiemus. Well done to all students involved.

Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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